APPENDIX I

St. Augustine Presbytery Disaster Assistance Commission (SAPDAC)
Report to Presbytery — 2019 Winter Stated Meeting

The following actions have been taken by the St. Augustine Presbytery Disaster Assistance
Commission (SAPDAC) since the last presbytery meeting:

1. SAPDAC approved that a $30,000 grant request be submitted to Presbyterian Disaster
Assistance Program (PDA) for the St. Johns and Putnam County Long Term Recovery
Organization for Hurricane Irma (2017). The December 2018 request related to damage
in some of the poorest neighborhoods of these counties. The grant was approved by
PDA and funded in January 2019. Disaster survivors will be engaged in appropriate ways
to share the cost of some of the home repairs.

2. Earlier last year, PDA approved a grant to the Presbytery of $45,000 to the Northeast
Florida Long Term Recovery Organization, and it was funded in July 2018 for repair
materials. The funds were forwarded to Builders Care, the non-profit arm of the
Northeast Florida Builders Association. The grant requires progress reports every 90
days. The second progress report was received from Builders Care on January 15, 2019
and denotes that $31,575.51 was spent through December 31, 2018.





